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Communiqué from UCI 

 
 
 
Due to the larger number of New Sport class status athletes participating in the 2022 world cup adjustments are 
needed to the standard competition procedures. New sport class status athletes will remain in the results however, 
they will not be able to take part in podium ceremonies.  Should any athlete be a world cup points leader in their 
respective sport class and also a new sport class status athlete, they will not be awarded the leaders jersey until a 
sport class status R, FDR 2023 or later, or C is assigned.  The next highest ranked athletes with a R, FDR 2023 or 
later, or C status will be awarded the world cup leaders jersey in the respective sport class. This competition 
procedure will remain in place throughout all legs of the 2022 World Cup.  
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